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Welcome to the 2022-2023 school year at Lowell Jr./Sr. High School.  As Link Crew advisor I would like 
to personally extend an invitation to your incoming student to attend our 8th annual Link Crew “Back to 
School” Orientation.  We are looking forward to starting off the year a little more “normal” than the last 
few years.  Our goal is to make sure your student has the best start possible! 
 
Lowell’s Link Crew is a group of dedicated students that work hard to provide a sense of community for 
all incoming students.  Through our planned activities our Link Crew will provide your student with 
information about the year, answer any questions they might have, build relationships, and ensure a 
smooth transition to middle school or high school, and get your student excited about their future at 
Lowell.   
 
7th Graders:  
We feel that it is very important that the transition from elementary to junior high to be as smooth as 
possible.  There is bound to be a few bumps in the road, but we would like to give your student several 
tools they can use to make the transition a little bit easier.   
  When: 9:30 am – 11:30 am on Thursday, September 1st 

Where: Cafetorium (the old gym) which is inside the main building.   
 

9th Graders and Students New To Our District:  
Even though your 9th grade student might be a professional at finding their way around our building, 
there are quite a few changes that happen now that they are an official high school student.  To help 
make sure they are prepared for the next 4 years we want to give them a few pointers that can help 
keep them on track.   
*Students that are new to our district and who will be entering in grades 8, 10, 11, and 12 are welcome 
to attend this session and will have a separate tour to help get you acquainted with our amazing school!  

When: 12:30 pm – 2:00 pm on Thursday, September 1st 
Where: Cafetorium (the old gym) which is inside the main building. 

 
How to Register for Orientation: 
So that we can have an accurate count of students, please confirm your child’s attendance by filling out 
the Google Form that can be found on our school webpage (www.lowell.k12.or.us) and the Lowell 
School District Facebook group.   
 
If you have any questions regarding the upcoming orientation, please feel free to contact us at  
541-937-2124 or you can e-mail me at tbeckett@lowell.k12.or.us.   
 
I look forward to seeing your student during orientation,   

 
Mrs. Beckett 
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